
Dear Senator, 

My name is Moria Awuku and I am parent to a child who attends a nonpublic school in Fargo.   

 

Christian education is very important to our family's values and beliefs.  

 

As North Dakota taxpayers, our family would like an educational reimbursement program enacted in 

North Dakota for our child's education at a qualified nonpublic school. While faith is a very important 

and integral part of my child's education, our school is accredited by the State of North Dakota and 

teaches to (and exceeds) an academic standard set by the state.  

 

All children deserve a high quality education, including families who choose nonpublic education. The 

educational reimbursement program would allow more families to choose the kind of education that is 

best for their family. Well-educated students are good for their cities and good for the state as a whole. 

 

Thank you for your time. Please vote yes on HB 1532.  

 

Sincerely, 

Moria Awuku 


